
JULY MEETING CANCELED and 

QCCC UPDATE 

  

Hello QCCC Members.  We (the Board) want to update you on the status of QCCC activities.  First, as you 

probably guessed, we have Canceled the July Business meeting.  We had a place selected and were 

ready to go, but the guidelines from the Governor still do not allow a large gathering for a meeting type 

activity.  So we will hope and pray that we can get together for our 52nd Anniversary Celebration and 

Club Meeting on August 8.  We will keep you posted.   

  

The QCCC Board met Tuesday night via conference call (as we have monthly) to discuss upcoming 

business meetings and some event options.  Some event suggestions were discussed on the call, but we 

decided that the Board should meet again on July 11 at the Loftin Compound (with face masks and 

plenty of distancing) to make further decisions and plans.  Our intent is to design some activities that 

will allow club members to get together soon, drive our cars, and have some fun!  These will be informal 

activities, and everyone is advised to use your own discretion as to participation.  All activities will 

require face masks and proper social distancing.  But that is better than nothing at all!  So look for Blasts 

to come SOON that will give you details.  

  

One thing that is not changing is the 9th Annual Queen City Corvette Show.  We are moving full steam 

ahead on the plans for the show on October 3.  Information has been sent out to over 100 Corvette 

Clubs in the region, and ads will be placed in publications.  Bloomington Gold South is planning on 

attending.  Hendrick Motorsports has put together a fantastic prize package for some lucky show 

participant to win.  So we are asking all QCCC members to Register your car (free for members) for the 

show via the online registration process.  Also, please start collecting items for door prizes, and think 

about donating something for the silent auction.  While this year's show may be a little different from 

the past, we still need, as always, to put on a great event.  We have a proud tradition to maintain, and I 

am certain that QCCC will do it again! 

  

Yes, things are different and challenging.  But the Board wants you to know that QCCC is very alive and 

very well.  Our finances are good, our spirits are good, and all we need is some "get-together" time.  

That will come soon as well.  So, as always, thank you for your continued support and dedication to this 

amazing organization.  Fifty two years of continuous operation, and nothing is going to stop or interrupt 

that.  See you soon!!! 

  

Paul Mitchell 

President, QCCC 


